
VILLAGE OF WESTPHALIA
COUNCIL MEETING

September 8, 2020

The meeting of the Westphalia Village Council was called to order by President Dean Kohagen at 7:00 p.m. and opened 
with the Pledge of Allegiance given to the flag.

Council Member, Attendance: Dean Kohagen, President  Sandy Smith, Clerk Phil Smith
Steve Miller         Kevin Krzeminski                   Nort Upson
Dave Boswell                    Tim Fandel, Pres. Pro-Tem  

                                            
Minutes & Agenda:     Member Smith made the motion, supported by Member Boswell to approve the agenda and the 
minutes of the August 3, 2020 regular meeting.  Motion carried.    

Water/Sewer:   President Kohagen updated the Council on information from Fleis & Vandenbrink with regards to the 
SAW Grant.  Everything is moving along as scheduled and should be completed by year end.   

Financial:    A motion to approve all invoices paid during the month of August for all funds was made by Member 
Fandel, supported by Member Upson.  Motion carried.   Clerk Smith shared copies of the audit with council.

Building & Zoning:   Member Boswell presented Zoning Permit 20-010, Nick Trierweiler-118 E. Elm Street, fence.  
Zoning permit complies at this time.  Member Boswell made a motion to approve said zoning permit, supported by 
Member Miller.  Motion carried.    

Streets:  PLEASE make note of your speeds coming into and going out of town in all directions.  This is the single most 
common complaint expressed to the Council (even more than golf carts).  The next course of action will be requesting the 
County Sheriff to monitor and enforce these areas on a more regular basis.  The possibility of purchasing digital radar 
speed signs that show vehicle speed and advise drivers to slow down if they are exceeding the posted speed limit was also 
discussed and may be another possible form of action. The Council realizes that the speeding drivers are often not Village 
residents, but you can still do your part to help the situation by driving the speed limit – this forces the drivers behind you 
to also drive the speed limit.

Administration Issues:   The Village would like to compile a list of residents who may consider serving on one of our 
many boards.  If you would like to be added to this list please call the Village Office 989-587-3946.  

Planning Commission:   The next meeting is October 5, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.

Next Council Meeting:    October 5, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.

Adjournment:   Moved by Member Upson supported by Member Smith.  Motion carried.  


